AF02 MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER MAY NEWSLETTER



The May bank Holiday weekend saw ten of our cars on display at Magnificent Motors in Eastbourne. We had five MG's along with two Morgans a Capri a Morris traveller and due to a non-starter, a Honda S2000 which attracted a lot of attention. We attended on the Saturday when the weather was sunny attracting big crowds to the event, however the weather took a turn for the worse on the Sunday.



Our monthly club meeting was held at our new meeting venue the Kings Head at Udimore and it proved to be a popular choice with those in attendance.

Gilly and Ken arranged a Roog which started at Blackbrook's Garden Centre for coffee followed by a pleasant drive ending up at the Swan Inn at Woods Corner for very enjoyable lunch.

Chris is progressing well with the engine re-build on his MGB and has picked up the reconditioned over drive unit ready to be fitted, should hopefully be back on the road soon.